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Criterian 2: Teaching -Learning Process

2.3.1 Student experienciial Learning



Visit to Museum(April 27, 2021-2022) to provide first hand knowledge about the rich Naga heritage and 
enhance the pursuit of cultural enrichment

Students experiential learning Department of Education

Preparation for post visit write up(2021-2022)

Political Science Department
On 20th September 2018, the department of Political Science witnessed the 13th Nagaland Legislative Assembly 
morning session with 32 students and three teachers.
The students witnessed the session consisting of question hour, zero hour, and passing of the assembly resolutions 
which is in tune with the current syllabus and thus making the words in the books come alive.



Book Fair(2021-2022)

Students experiential learning Department of Education(April 2021-2022)
Micro Teaching (April 2021-2022)

Students visited 2days book exhibition and sale organised by Department of Art and Culture, Kohima

Giving platform to students to practise the various skills of micro teaching



 BOOK CLUB
Alder College Book Club, initiated and co-ordinated by the Department of English, gives students 
the opportunity to develop good reading habits and sharpen their critical skills. The club meeting 
activities revolve around reading of general literary works, discussion and writing of reviews.

English Department
English Department of Alder College conducted a writing workshop for enhancing students’ achievements 
in Alder College on 21st September, 2018. The workshop aimed at sharpening students’ academic and 
creative writing skills so as to enable them to gain linguistic competence and confidence in writing clearly, 
coherently and cohesively. 



Academic extension porgram
The Department of Education engaged the 5th Semester students 2022 in paying a visit to Tabitha Enabling 
Academy on 7th October 2022 to sensitize students on the significance of integrated education for disabled 
children.





































ICT Classes


